St. Charles Parish                         Planning & Zoning Commission                         May 1, 2003



RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCEPRIVATE 

PZHO-2003-12 requested by Joseph B. Spitz, Jr. for special permission to operate the following home occupation – “Spitz Real Estate Development, LLC” – single family residential construction. Home office will be at 415 Oak Lane, Luling, La.  Zoning District R-1A.  Council District 7.

Planning Department Recommendation:

The Planning Department does not make recommendations on home occupations.

Planning Commission Recommendation:

Approval

